
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

      NSW Angel Ring Update 
  29th July 2009 

More Rings and Rescues 
The most recent rescue of rock fishing anglers at Fraser Park highlighted the 
fact that wearing a lifejacket will save your life if you do find yourself in the 
water. Two anglers were plucked from the water on the Central Coast of 
NSW, one wearing a lifejacket and one in an angel ring who had a broken 
collarbone. The total number of confirmed rescues with the angel rings has 
now reached 31, but what is even more rewarding is that the message of 
wearing a lifejacket is being taken up by anglers who fish the rocks.  
 
Also four new angel ring assemblies were recently installed near Kioloa, just 
south of Ulladulla bringing the total number of rings across NSW to 91.  
Snapper Point received 3 of the rings and 1 was installed at O’Hara 
Headland. It was a very sombre moment for the angel ring team as one of the 
Snapper Point locations was at the very spot a young angler lost his life 
almost 18 months ago. His mother and family were on hand to watch the 
installations. 

             
 
Finally, South Sydney AFA made a $400 donation to the Westpac Rescue 
Helicopter service and if your club has any spare funds, this is a worthwhile 
group to support, click and follow the link below to donate.  

http://www.lifesaver.org.au/funding_challenge/index.html 
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More info www.safefishing.com.au 
Email info@angelrings.com 

Phone 1800 079 009


